From: Reed Storey

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farm
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:24:01 PM

To whom is may concern,

I am Reed Storey, a 4th generation farmer in eastern AR. As farmers we are facing
harsh push back from environmental groups that are not using scientific facts when
they are pushing against farmers and ranchers. | ask that you will help keep C&H
Hog Farm in business by issuing them their required permits to stay in business.
Sound science has proven they are not posing a threat to the environment with their
operation. The people that want them to have to shut down are not even Native
Arkansans, they are transplant residents that are not using scientific facts to push
their agenda. They are using opinions that are not supported by science. If we are
to continue feeding Arkansans and the the world, we need to make decisions based
on science not emotion. Please administer the required permits to C&H Hog Farm
and keep Arkansas Agriculture strong.

Sincerely,

Reed Storey

DBA Reed Storey Farms
Work: 870-829-3098

Cell: 870-338-1344

Email: reedstorey@gmail.com
Mailing Address:

P.O. Box 1928

Marvell, AR 72366
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